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Notice to businesses, residents and motorists 

Safety measures and additional site sheds to construction site 

 

Construction on the $18 million Brisbane 
Road Car Park redevelopment in Mooloolaba 
is progressing on schedule. The multi-deck 
car park is expected to be completed by 
December 2020. 

The following safety measures have been 
implemented to the construction site to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19: 

 physical distancing of 1.5 metres 
between workers wherever possible 

 for indoor work, there should be no 
more than one person per four square 
metres 

 minimising the use of shared tools. 
Where used, tools are to be cleaned 
regularly 

 Regularly cleaning site amenities, 
including lunch rooms, site offices and 
toilets 

As a further measure to ensure the health and 
safety of construction workers a small section 
of the car park adjacent to Brisbane Road will 
be temporarily used for additional site sheds.  

The additional site sheds will enable workers 
to keep the required physical distance of at 
least 1.5 metres, complying with the indoor 
limit of one person for every four square 
metres. 

This temporary measure is only required while 
the COVID-19 restrictions are in place and 
reduced parking demand is evident in 
Mooloolaba. 

During this temporary arrangement the car 
park adjacent to Brisbane Road will remain 
open to the general public. 

We thank you in advance for your patience 
and understanding. 

Register to receive project updates  

To receive regular project updates throughout 
the construction period, please register your 
contact details by emailing your details to 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.
au 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, members of the public 
can contact council’s customer service team 
on (07) 5475 7272 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.15am-5pm) or email 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.
au 
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